There is no formal daily school uniform at Hopscotch. The children are however required to purchase the sports t-shirts from the school.

Children should be dressed in inexpensive, comfortable clothes. Shoes should also be comfortable and we suggest sneakers and covered sandals.

[bookmark: _GoBack] For girls, hair must be braided or plaited simply. The excessive use of hair extensions/attachment is discouraged.  Boys’ hair must also be well combed.

Earrings: Small sleepers or studs.

